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Dear Valued Customer, 

This letter serves as formal notification that Martin Yale Industries will discontinue manufacturing the 
following product(s) as of 3/1/2022. For the suggested replacement(s), please see the table below. 

 

Discontinued Product Suggested Replacement 

P6200 P6500 

P6400 P6500 

P7200 P7500 

P7400 P7500 

 

Our intent is to accept orders for these products until the discontinue date, or until stock is depleted. 

The original standard warranty terms will be honored for all units purchased and shipped prior to the 
discontinued date, contingent upon remaining part(s) availability. Any warranties or terms of service for 
products sold following the discontinued date may not be honored.   

The discontinuance of the product line is in keeping with our practice of rationalizing low demand 
products or replacing them with new products with improved design and functionality. Martin Yale 
Industries appreciates and values your partnership and looks forward to your continued interest in our 
products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we enthusiastically remain 
committed to delivering the high-quality products that you’ve come to depend on for the past 80+ years. 
Please contact Martin Yale Industries, info@martinyale.com, if you have additional questions. 
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